
Arizona Paid Sick Leave

California Crime Victim Leave

California Paid Family Leave

California California Family Rights Act

California Disability

California Pregnancy Disability Leave

California Berkeley Paid Sick Leave

California Los Angeles Paid Sick Leave

California Oakland
Paid Sick Leave
(Coming Soon)

California San Francisco Paid Parental Leave

California Santa Monica Paid Sick Leave

California West Hollywood Paid Sick Leave

Colorado Paid Sick Leave

State Locality (If relevant) Category of Leave

https://sony.sharepoint.com/:b:/r/sites/SPE-HR/RewardsTechnologyOperations/Benefits 2 Library/LOA/LOA Projects/Employee Notices/Missing Workplace Posters/AZ Paid Sick Leave Notice.pdf?csf=1&web=1&e=6XZgf5
https://sony.sharepoint.com/:b:/r/sites/SPE-HR/RewardsTechnologyOperations/Benefits 2 Library/LOA/LOA Projects/Employee Notices/All Employee Notice Postings/CA Crime Victim Leave Notice.pdf?csf=1&web=1&e=kW3HQK
https://sony.sharepoint.com/:b:/r/sites/SPE-HR/RewardsTechnologyOperations/Benefits 2 Library/LOA/LOA Projects/Employee Notices/Missing Workplace Posters/CA Paid Family Leave.pdf?csf=1&web=1&e=EhbE7a
https://sony.sharepoint.com/:b:/r/sites/SPE-HR/RewardsTechnologyOperations/Benefits 2 Library/LOA/LOA Projects/Employee Notices/Missing Workplace Posters/CA CFRA Notice.pdf?csf=1&web=1&e=anGVXk
https://sony.sharepoint.com/:b:/r/sites/SPE-HR/RewardsTechnologyOperations/Benefits 2 Library/LOA/LOA Projects/Employee Notices/Missing Workplace Posters/CA Paid Family Leave.pdf?csf=1&web=1&e=YPMLGs
https://sony.sharepoint.com/:b:/r/sites/SPE-HR/RewardsTechnologyOperations/Benefits 2 Library/LOA/LOA Projects/Employee Notices/Missing Workplace Posters/CA Pregnancy Disability.pdf?csf=1&web=1&e=lJSolf
https://sony.sharepoint.com/:b:/r/sites/SPE-HR/RewardsTechnologyOperations/Benefits 2 Library/LOA/LOA Projects/Employee Notices/Missing Workplace Posters/CA Berkeley Paid Sick Leave Notice.pdf?csf=1&web=1&e=tydOUP
https://sony.sharepoint.com/:b:/r/sites/SPE-HR/RewardsTechnologyOperations/Benefits 2 Library/LOA/LOA Projects/Employee Notices/Missing Workplace Posters/CA Los Angeles Paid Sick Leave Notice.pdf?csf=1&web=1&e=srdcFu
https://sony.sharepoint.com/:b:/r/sites/SPE-HR/RewardsTechnologyOperations/Benefits 2 Library/LOA/LOA Projects/Employee Notices/Missing New Hire Notices/San Francisco PPLO Notice.pdf?csf=1&web=1&e=ckmnWE
https://sony.sharepoint.com/:b:/r/sites/SPE-HR/RewardsTechnologyOperations/Benefits 2 Library/LOA/LOA Projects/Employee Notices/Missing Workplace Posters/Santa Monica Paid Sick Leave.pdf?csf=1&web=1&e=Qsx3aq
https://sony.sharepoint.com/:b:/r/sites/SPE-HR/RewardsTechnologyOperations/Benefits 2 Library/LOA/LOA Projects/Employee Notices/Missing Workplace Posters/West Hollywood Paid Sick Leave.pdf?csf=1&web=1&e=cWQeRn
https://sony.sharepoint.com/:b:/r/sites/SPE-HR/RewardsTechnologyOperations/Benefits 2 Library/LOA/LOA Projects/Employee Notices/Missing Workplace Posters/CO Paid Sick Leave Notice.pdf?csf=1&web=1&e=8CAjCij/file:/C:/Users/Kkeetle/Downloads/CO%20Paid%20Sick%20Leave%20Notice%20(1).pdf


Colorado Paid Family Medical Leave

Colorado Pregnancy Accommodation

Connecticut FMLA Parallel

Connecticut Paid Family Medical Leave

Connecticut Paid Sick Leave  

Connecticut Pregnancy Disability Leave

D.C. Paid Family Leave

D.C. FMLA Parallel

D.C. Paid Sick Leave

D.C. Pregnant Workers Fairness Act

Hawaii Disability

Illinois Paid Time Off

Illinois Pregnancy Accommodation

https://sony.sharepoint.com/:b:/r/sites/SPE-HR/RewardsTechnologyOperations/Benefits 2 Library/LOA/LOA Projects/Employee Notices/Missing Workplace Posters/CO Paid Family Leave Notice.pdf?csf=1&web=1&e=nffOOY
https://sony.sharepoint.com/:b:/r/sites/SPE-HR/RewardsTechnologyOperations/Benefits 2 Library/LOA/LOA Projects/Employee Notices/Missing Workplace Posters/CO Pregnancy Accommodation Notice.pdf?csf=1&web=1&e=AUAtrV
https://sony.sharepoint.com/:b:/r/sites/SPE-HR/RewardsTechnologyOperations/Benefits 2 Library/LOA/LOA Projects/Employee Notices/Employee Notice Postings/Connecticut FMLA.pdf?csf=1&web=1&e=zHXdEF
https://sony.sharepoint.com/:b:/r/sites/SPE-HR/RewardsTechnologyOperations/Benefits 2 Library/LOA/LOA Projects/Employee Notices/Employee Notice Postings/Connecticut Paid Sick Leave.pdf?csf=1&web=1&e=vEmJF0
https://sony.sharepoint.com/:b:/r/sites/SPE-HR/RewardsTechnologyOperations/Benefits 2 Library/LOA/LOA Projects/Employee Notices/Employee Notice Postings/Connecticut Paid Sick Leave.pdf?csf=1&web=1&e=mdHHov
https://sony.sharepoint.com/:b:/r/sites/SPE-HR/RewardsTechnologyOperations/Benefits 2 Library/LOA/LOA Projects/Employee Notices/Employee Notice Postings/CT Pregnancy Disability Leave.pdf?csf=1&web=1&e=Qhk17x
https://sony.sharepoint.com/:b:/r/sites/SPE-HR/RewardsTechnologyOperations/Benefits 2 Library/LOA/LOA Projects/Employee Notices/Missing Workplace Posters/DC Paid Family Leave Notice.pdf?csf=1&web=1&e=0sRu65
https://sony.sharepoint.com/:b:/r/sites/SPE-HR/RewardsTechnologyOperations/Benefits 2 Library/LOA/LOA Projects/Employee Notices/Missing Workplace Posters/DC Paid Family Leave Notice.pdf?csf=1&web=1&e=0sRu65
https://sony.sharepoint.com/:b:/r/sites/SPE-HR/RewardsTechnologyOperations/Benefits 2 Library/LOA/LOA Projects/Employee Notices/Missing Workplace Posters/DC Paid Sick Leave Notice.pdf?csf=1&web=1&e=TPiTb3
https://sony.sharepoint.com/:b:/r/sites/SPE-HR/RewardsTechnologyOperations/Benefits 2 Library/LOA/LOA Projects/Employee Notices/Missing Workplace Posters/DCPregnant Workers Poster_English_5.17.2024.pdf?csf=1&web=1&e=QMmH1A
https://sony.sharepoint.com/:b:/r/sites/SPE-HR/RewardsTechnologyOperations/Benefits 2 Library/LOA/LOA Projects/Employee Notices/Missing Workplace Posters/HI Disability Notice.pdf?csf=1&web=1&e=wLAkbl
https://sony.sharepoint.com/:b:/r/sites/SPE-HR/RewardsTechnologyOperations/Benefits 2 Library/LOA/LOA Projects/Employee Notices/Missing Workplace Posters/IL Paid Time Off Notice.pdf?csf=1&web=1&e=Fs38Qv
https://sony.sharepoint.com/:b:/r/sites/SPE-HR/RewardsTechnologyOperations/Benefits 2 Library/LOA/LOA Projects/Employee Notices/Missing Workplace Posters/IL Pregnancy Accommodation.pdf?csf=1&web=1&e=vpHz4P


Illinois Chicago Paid Sick Leave

Illinois Cook County Paid Sick Leave

Maine Paid Family Medical Leave

Maine Paid Time Off

Maryland
Paid Family Medical Leave (Coming 

Soon)

Maryland Paid Sick Leave

Maryland
Parental Leave
 (Coming Soon)

Maryland Pregnancy Accommodation

Maryland Montgomery County Paid Sick Leave

Massachusetts Paid Sick Leave

Massachusetts Paid Family Medical Leave

Massachusetts Parental Leave

Massachusetts Pregnant Workers Fairness Act

https://sony.sharepoint.com/:b:/r/sites/SPE-HR/RewardsTechnologyOperations/Benefits 2 Library/LOA/LOA Projects/Employee Notices/Missing Workplace Posters/IL Chicago Paid Sick Leave Notice.pdf?csf=1&web=1&e=Cg4gbN
https://sony.sharepoint.com/:b:/r/sites/SPE-HR/RewardsTechnologyOperations/Benefits 2 Library/LOA/LOA Projects/Employee Notices/Missing Workplace Posters/Cook County Paid Sick Leave Notice.pdf?csf=1&web=1&e=ueVkAp
https://sony.sharepoint.com/:b:/r/sites/SPE-HR/RewardsTechnologyOperations/Benefits 2 Library/LOA/LOA Projects/Employee Notices/Missing Workplace Posters/ME Paid Family %26 Medical Leave Notice.pdf?csf=1&web=1&e=Y2vJuq
https://sony.sharepoint.com/:b:/r/sites/SPE-HR/RewardsTechnologyOperations/Benefits 2 Library/LOA/LOA Projects/Employee Notices/Missing Workplace Posters/Maine Paid Time Off Notice.pdf?csf=1&web=1&e=K8ntdo
https://sony.sharepoint.com/:b:/r/sites/SPE-HR/RewardsTechnologyOperations/Benefits 2 Library/LOA/LOA Projects/Employee Notices/Missing Workplace Posters/MD Paid Sick Leave Notice.pdf?csf=1&web=1&e=tX2zNk
https://sony.sharepoint.com/:b:/r/sites/SPE-HR/RewardsTechnologyOperations/Benefits 2 Library/LOA/LOA Projects/Employee Notices/Missing Workplace Posters/MD Pregnancy Accommodation.pdf?csf=1&web=1&e=QLqk8L
https://sony.sharepoint.com/:b:/r/sites/SPE-HR/RewardsTechnologyOperations/Benefits 2 Library/LOA/LOA Projects/Employee Notices/Employee Notice Postings/Maryland MonGomdery County Paid Sick Leave Notice.pdf?csf=1&web=1&e=JIVk8y
https://sony.sharepoint.com/:b:/r/sites/SPE-HR/RewardsTechnologyOperations/Benefits 2 Library/LOA/LOA Projects/Employee Notices/Missing Workplace Posters/MA Paid Sick Time Notice.pdf?csf=1&web=1&e=9y0Dq2
https://sony.sharepoint.com/:b:/r/sites/SPE-HR/RewardsTechnologyOperations/Benefits 2 Library/LOA/LOA Projects/Employee Notices/Missing Workplace Posters/MA Paid Family Leave Notice.pdf?csf=1&web=1&e=GigYSS
https://sony.sharepoint.com/:b:/r/sites/SPE-HR/RewardsTechnologyOperations/Benefits 2 Library/LOA/LOA Projects/Employee Notices/Missing Workplace Posters/MA Paid Family Leave Notice.pdf?csf=1&web=1&e=54C9qP
https://sony.sharepoint.com/:b:/r/sites/SPE-HR/RewardsTechnologyOperations/Benefits 2 Library/LOA/LOA Projects/Employee Notices/Missing Workplace Posters/MA Pregnant Workers Fairness Act Notice.pdf?csf=1&web=1&e=WDwxdF


Michigan Paid Sick Leave

Minnesota
Paid Family Medical Leave (Coming 

Soon)

Minnesota Parental Leave

Minnesota Paid Sick Leave

Minnesota Bloomington Paid Sick Leave

Minnesota Minneapolise Paid Sick Leave

Minnesota St. Paul Paid Sick Leave

Missouri Paid Sick Leave (Coming Soon)

Nevada Pregnancy Accommodation

New Jersey Paid Sick Leave

New Jersey Paid Family Leave

New Jersey Disability

New York Paid Sick Leave

https://sony.sharepoint.com/:b:/r/sites/SPE-HR/RewardsTechnologyOperations/Benefits 2 Library/LOA/LOA Projects/Employee Notices/Missing Workplace Posters/MI Paid Sick Time Notice.pdf?csf=1&web=1&e=aodBX9
https://sony.sharepoint.com/:b:/r/sites/SPE-HR/RewardsTechnologyOperations/Benefits 2 Library/LOA/LOA Projects/Employee Notices/Missing Workplace Posters/MN Parental Leave Notice.pdf?csf=1&web=1&e=Pt5GCo
https://sony.sharepoint.com/:b:/r/sites/SPE-HR/RewardsTechnologyOperations/Benefits 2 Library/LOA/LOA Projects/Employee Notices/Employee Notice Postings/Minnesota Paid Sick Leave.pdf?csf=1&web=1&e=wUBm51
https://sony.sharepoint.com/:b:/r/sites/SPE-HR/RewardsTechnologyOperations/Benefits 2 Library/LOA/LOA Projects/Employee Notices/Missing Workplace Posters/MN Bloomington Paid Sick Leave Notice.pdf?csf=1&web=1&e=255Lid
https://sony.sharepoint.com/:b:/r/sites/SPE-HR/RewardsTechnologyOperations/Benefits 2 Library/LOA/LOA Projects/Employee Notices/Missing Workplace Posters/MN Minneapolis Paid Sick Leave Notice.pdf?csf=1&web=1&e=kHsZZN
https://sony.sharepoint.com/:b:/r/sites/SPE-HR/RewardsTechnologyOperations/Benefits 2 Library/LOA/LOA Projects/Employee Notices/Missing Workplace Posters/MN St Paul Paid Sick Leave Notice.pdf?csf=1&web=1&e=byOXl3
https://sony.sharepoint.com/:b:/r/sites/SPE-HR/RewardsTechnologyOperations/Benefits 2 Library/LOA/LOA Projects/Employee Notices/Missing Workplace Posters/NJ Paid Sick Leave Notice.pdf?csf=1&web=1&e=S4AkdD
https://sony.sharepoint.com/:b:/r/sites/SPE-HR/RewardsTechnologyOperations/Benefits 2 Library/LOA/LOA Projects/Employee Notices/Missing Workplace Posters/NJ Family Leave Notice.pdf?csf=1&web=1&e=5D1eX9
https://sony.sharepoint.com/:b:/r/sites/SPE-HR/RewardsTechnologyOperations/Benefits 2 Library/LOA/LOA Projects/Employee Notices/Missing Workplace Posters/NJ Disability Notice.pdf?csf=1&web=1&e=M2kzwi
https://sony.sharepoint.com/:b:/r/sites/SPE-HR/RewardsTechnologyOperations/Benefits 2 Library/LOA/LOA Projects/Employee Notices/Missing New Hire Notices/NY Paid Sick Leave Notice.pdf?csf=1&web=1&e=hIGWfv


New York New York City Pregnant Workers Fairness Act

Oregon Paid Sick Leave

Oregon FMLA Parallel

Oregon Paid Family Medical Leave

Oregon Pregnancy Accommodation

Rhode Island Paid Sick Leave

Rhode Island Temporary Caregiver Insurance

Rhode Island FMLA Parallel

Rhode Island Disability

Rhode Island Pregnancy Accommodation

South Carolina Pregnancy Disability Leave

Utah Pregnancy Accommodation

Virginia Pregnancy Accommodation

https://sony.sharepoint.com/:b:/r/sites/SPE-HR/RewardsTechnologyOperations/Benefits 2 Library/LOA/LOA Projects/Employee Notices/Missing New Hire Notices/NY Pregnancy Accommodation Notice.pdf?csf=1&web=1&e=qnTrok
https://sony.sharepoint.com/:b:/r/sites/SPE-HR/RewardsTechnologyOperations/Benefits 2 Library/LOA/LOA Projects/Employee Notices/Employee Notice Postings/OR Paid Sick Leave.pdf?csf=1&web=1&e=LbLgz6
https://sony.sharepoint.com/:b:/r/sites/SPE-HR/RewardsTechnologyOperations/Benefits 2 Library/LOA/LOA Projects/Employee Notices/Missing New Hire Notices/OR FMLA Parallel.pdf?csf=1&web=1&e=5i96OJ
https://sony.sharepoint.com/:b:/r/sites/SPE-HR/RewardsTechnologyOperations/Benefits 2 Library/LOA/LOA Projects/Employee Notices/Missing Workplace Posters/OR Paid Family Leave Notes.pdf?csf=1&web=1&e=tVw1Mt
https://sony.sharepoint.com/:b:/r/sites/SPE-HR/RewardsTechnologyOperations/Benefits 2 Library/LOA/LOA Projects/Employee Notices/Employee Notice Postings/OR Pregnancy Accommodaiton.pdf?csf=1&web=1&e=ZtrUdD
https://sony.sharepoint.com/:b:/r/sites/SPE-HR/RewardsTechnologyOperations/Benefits 2 Library/LOA/LOA Projects/Employee Notices/Employee Notice Postings/RI Employee Notice (1).pdf?csf=1&web=1&e=G9xAba
https://sony.sharepoint.com/:b:/r/sites/SPE-HR/RewardsTechnologyOperations/Benefits 2 Library/LOA/LOA Projects/Employee Notices/Employee Notice Postings/RI Employee Notice (1).pdf?csf=1&web=1&e=KdGZti
https://sony.sharepoint.com/:b:/r/sites/SPE-HR/RewardsTechnologyOperations/Benefits 2 Library/LOA/LOA Projects/Employee Notices/Employee Notice Postings/RI Employee Notice (1).pdf?csf=1&web=1&e=KdGZti
https://sony.sharepoint.com/:b:/r/sites/SPE-HR/RewardsTechnologyOperations/Benefits 2 Library/LOA/LOA Projects/Employee Notices/Employee Notice Postings/RI Employee Notice (1).pdf?csf=1&web=1&e=KdGZti
https://sony.sharepoint.com/:b:/r/sites/SPE-HR/RewardsTechnologyOperations/Benefits 2 Library/LOA/LOA Projects/Employee Notices/Employee Notice Postings/Rhode Island Pregnancy Accommodation.pdf?csf=1&web=1&e=O6EzTj
https://sony.sharepoint.com/:b:/r/sites/SPE-HR/RewardsTechnologyOperations/Benefits 2 Library/LOA/LOA Projects/Employee Notices/Missing Workplace Posters/SC Pregnancy Accommodation Notice.pdf?csf=1&web=1&e=kSyscx
https://sony.sharepoint.com/:b:/r/sites/SPE-HR/RewardsTechnologyOperations/Benefits 2 Library/LOA/LOA Projects/Employee Notices/Missing Workplace Posters/Utah Pregnancy Accommodation.pdf?csf=1&web=1&e=NGqM6d
https://sony.sharepoint.com/:b:/r/sites/SPE-HR/RewardsTechnologyOperations/Benefits 2 Library/LOA/LOA Projects/Employee Notices/Missing Workplace Posters/VA Pregnancy Accommodation Notice.pdf?csf=1&web=1&e=nxNZte


Washington
Paid Sick Leave 
(Coming Soon)

Washington Paid Family Medical Leave

Washington Seattle Paid Sick Leave

Wisconsin FMLA Parallel

https://sony.sharepoint.com/:b:/r/sites/SPE-HR/RewardsTechnologyOperations/Benefits 2 Library/LOA/LOA Projects/Employee Notices/Missing New Hire Notices/WA Paid Family %26 Medical Leave.pdf?csf=1&web=1&e=ncnyJy
https://sony.sharepoint.com/:b:/r/sites/SPE-HR/RewardsTechnologyOperations/Benefits 2 Library/LOA/LOA Projects/Employee Notices/Missing Workplace Posters/WA Seattle Paid Sick Leave Notice.pdf?csf=1&web=1&e=r7jzHe
https://sony.sharepoint.com/:b:/r/sites/SPE-HR/RewardsTechnologyOperations/Benefits 2 Library/LOA/LOA Projects/Employee Notices/Employee Notice Postings/Wisconsin FMLA.pdf?csf=1&web=1&e=WCsM7j

